
 

 

24th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As our Year 5 visit to Dovedale on Tuesday 2nd July 2024 is fast approaching, please find 
below timings and a kit list for this trip. Could we ask that any outstanding payments for 
this visit are made as soon as possible.  
 
All children need to arrive by 8.50am at the latest please, so that we can leave school 
promptly. 
 
Your child will need to wear: 
 

 Old clothes - preferably a T-shirt, joggers and sweatshirt (please look at the 

weather forecast so that your child has the appropriate clothing). 

 Walking boots or sturdy trainers. 

They will need a rucksack containing the following:  
 

 A waterproof jacket 

 A packed lunch, snacks and drinks 

 A plastic bag to sit on at lunchtime 

 Sun hat and sun cream 

 Inhalers (if required) 

We should arrive back at school by approximately 3.30pm.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs. Bolger     Mr. Hurley    Mrs. Cadman 

 


